For Valentine’s Day, Student Council will be selling Strawberry Cream Lollipops and
Valentine’s Ducks to celebrate Valentine’s Day.

Lollipops will be sold for $1.00

Ducks will be sold for $2.00 ($3.00 for both).

The last day to purchase will be Feburary 25, 2025.
All purchases will be distrubted on Feburary 28, 2025.

Please give your completed sheet and payment to Mrs. Ashley in the front office. Please
make checks payable to Hanover School District 28. Please fill out the following
information and return by the end of the day Tuesday Feburary 25, 2025.

Thank you for supporting Student Council.



